

Information Governance

Strategic Services

N Marlow request-506124edd33888@whatdotheyknow.co

Date: 04.09.2018

Our ref: FOI/ E31338

Tel: 020 8430 2000

Fax: 020 8430 1504

Email:

information.governance@newham.gov.uk

Ask for: Information Governance

Dear Sir/Madam,

Request for Information: Freedom of Information Act 2000

Please quote our reference: E31338 **Subject: Elective Home Education**

We write with regard to your recent enquiry for information held by the Council under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

We trust that the information provided is satisfactory. You are free to use the information for your personal use only. For future reference we publish information on our website, including the Freedom of Information Publication Scheme.

It is important to note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003 the Council asks not to receive unsolicited marketing communication.

Request and Response

1. Has the local authority outsourced all or any part of its duties and responsibilities in relation to Elective Home Education to third party organisations in the years (from 1st January to 31st December) 2016, 2017 and to the date of this FOI? Please specify in which years EHE services have been/are outsourced.

No.

If yes, please answer the following:

- 2. Which roles and responsibilities were or are currently outsourced?
- 3. Which third party organisation/s held or currently hold contracts with the local authority?
- 4. When do the existing contract/s expire?
- 5. How much has the local authority paid for these services for each year specified?



6. Please provide copies of any information, instructions, directives etc. supplied by the local authority to any outsourced organisation in support of fulfilling their roles/responsibilities as contracted, redacted if required as per s40.

As a result of our response to Question 1, the remaining questions are not applicable.

If you require any further information or are not happy with our response please do not hesitate to contact a member of our team on (020) 8430 2000 or email us at information.governance@newham.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Information Governance Newham Council